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08/05/2018  12:58:562018/0825/P OBJ Natacha Osorio Just like other neighbours in the building we've heard of this development through the grapevine, which in 

itself is outrageous. We are a practice offering  psycho-therapeutical treatment and Alexander Technique to 

members of the public, many of them inhabitants of Camden. Having their sessions in a well lit, well ventilated, 

quiet and safe place is essential to their continues well being. The disruption created by the building works, 

followed by the impact on light and privacy could have a devastating effect on our  practice and the services 

we provide. We strongly object to this development.

07/05/2018  11:04:502018/0825/P COMNOT Helen Smith This resubmitted application for an extension out from the Hilton Hotel towards Bristol House has again 

shamefully not been officially notified to Bristol House residents. Bristol House is a residential block of family 

flats. The application carefully does not show how near the extension comes towards the flats on first to third 

floors. It is right to the line of the property. The confusing light survey only begins on the second floor and does 

not list the light loss to basement Flat I and first floor flats 4, 5 & 6 and the Health Centre on the ground floor of 

Bristol House. It is surely likely that the third floor flats 14, 15 & 16 will also be affected. The hotel has already 

been given permission to raise its roof at the back and the loss of light and possible increased noise to this 

area must be considerable. Works there are already noisy.
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